KERMIT INDEPENDENT SCHOOL BOARD



John Graves

Harry Horton

D.L. Handlin

E.H. Glass

Gilbert Phillips

C.M. Spruill president

Jim Waddell

SUPERINTENDENT



G.E. THOMPSON



APRIL 27, 1955

DEAR YELLOWJACKETS:

WE HAVE HAD A FINE YEAR IN K.H.S. THANKS TO EACH OF THE MANY OF YOU WHO HAVE MADE WORTHWHILE CONTRIBUSIONS TO YOUR ALMA KATER! I TRUST THAT THE FUTURE WILL DEMONSTRATE THAT K.H.S. HAS MEANT MUCH TO EACH OF YOU.

BEST WISHES FOR THE FUTURE. LOVE AND BE LOYAL TO YOUR FELLOWAIN, YOUR SCHOOL, YOUR STATE, AND YOUR NATION! MOST IMPORTANT OF ALL, DO BOTH FOR YOUR GOD.

SINCERELY,

KERMIT PUBLIC SCHOOLS

TOMMY THOMPSON SUPERINTENDENT

TT/sH



RUBYE WARREN Bookkeeper



SARA HAMMETT Secretary